
Help us to develop a vision of the new Rothamsted Skatepark!



The PARC charity and Harpenden Town Council are working in partnership
to redevelop the Skatepark so that it becomes a great community asset. 

To help us do this, we need your views.

Have your say

Please scan this QR code to read
about our vision for the Skatepark

and complete a short survey.



This is the current Skatepark which is
near to the end of its life.

Further information is available on the Harpenden Town Council website and social
media channels. www.harpenden.gov.uk/rothamsted-skatepark


